
 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are so excited to be running our Summer Social again this year! 

 

It will be on Friday 7
th
 July from 6pm – 8.30pm on the school field. 

 

We are looking forward to a fun evening with children and their families, celebrating 

the end of the school year. We are planning to have: 

 

Bouncy Castles 

Games 

BBQ 

Cash Bar 

Tuck Shop 

Music 

Raffle for Tickets to Goodwood Revival & Racing 

 

BUT……  

The summer social takes a huge amount of organising and therefore, to enable us to 

run as many activities as possible we need an army of parent volunteers. This year, we 

have split the tasks into 1-hour slots, including setting up, helping during the event, 

and clearing down at the end. 

 

You’ll find a list of the tasks we are asking for help with, in the school reception area. 

Please sign up! 

 

As a small committee, we were unable to run a 

number of the activities as planned last year due to 

a lack of help. We are really hopeful this year 

however, that more volunteers will come forward 

to ensure we are able to run a fantastic event for 

our whole school community to enjoy. 

 

If a representative from each family gives one hour of their time we will ensure 

everyone enjoys one of our favourite events. 

 

Thank you for your support & we look forward to seeing you all on Friday 7
th
 July! 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

The Friends of Lavant Primary School. 

 


